
 
 

Friends, we are less than a week away from the We Feed Our People Annual Day of Service event 
(January 13-15, 2018)!  There are multiple ways to participate in this years’ service event: 
 
 
1) Please consider making a monetary donation via the We Feed Our People website 
(http://wefeedourpeople.org). No donation is too small. WFOP is a 100% volunteer grassroots-based 
organization. All monies go towards serving our community. 
  
2) Register to volunteer in the kitchen or serve on the Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday via the WFOP 
website. Remember to sign-up before slots fill up.  
 
3) Donate gently-worn winter clothing (including gloves, hats, socks, etc.), blankets, and toiletries. We 
need your help in collecting these items. We want to be sure the underserved and homeless of DC are 
not left out in the cold! 
 
If you're volunteering in the HU Law kitchen next week, please consider bringing an item or two listed 
above. In addition, the other drop-off sites are listed below: 
 

Monday, January 8 – Friday, January 12, 2018 
 
Location: 
 
The Tyrone Law Group, LLC 
9701 Apollo Drive, Suite 100 
Largo, MD 20774 
* Items will be collected from 9:00 am – 6:00 pm 
 
 
Saturday, January 13 - Sunday, January 14, 2018 
 
Location: 
 
Howard University School of Law Dining Hall (Houston Hall) 
2900 Van Ness Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20008 
* Items will be collected from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm 

 
 
Please see the attached for more information.  Thank you in advance for your support! 
 
If you have any questions, please call (202) 670-8199 or email wefeedourpeople@gmail.com. #WFOP30  
 

http://wefeedourpeople.org/wpsite/donate/
http://wefeedourpeople.org/wpsite/volunteer/
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/wfop2017?source=feed_text&story_id=10154002703716216

